
 

Midland XC Festival 2024 
 
Dear Coaches, 
Cabell Midland High School would like to invite all to the 2024 Midland XC Festival 
“Under Lights” on August 31st, Saturday, 2024. Detail information is on 
www.midlandrunning.com. More important updates to be posted on 
www.midlandrunning.com  in the future.  
 
Cabell Midland will be hosting the WV State Championship on November 2nd 
2024, so the XC Festival gives everybody an opportunity to race on the State 
Championship course prior to states. 
 
Any additional information or questions, contact Coach Chris Parsons at 
xcfestival@gmail.com.  
 
Hope to see you on August 31st. 
 
Coach Parsons 
(Cabell Midland XC Coach) 
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